
  

To all 19 of my little P3 favourites,  

I am writing this letter to tell you that I am still missing you all so 

very much! I think about you often and wonder what you are up to 

and I miss all the fun and laughter that we have together each day. I 

hope that aside from your very important school work, you are 

enjoying lovely long lie-in's, jammie days, movie days and making long 

lasting memories to cherish forever whilst staying safely at home 

with your families. I am having lots of fun running around after 

Sienna and introducing her to all of my favourite Disney movies on 

Disney +. She has me worn out ! 😊   

I hope you are all getting time each day to try something new and 

exciting. I would love to see some pictures of what you are all up to 

and some of the rainbows that you have created if you get the 

chance to send them to the school email account which is as follows: 

info@braidsideintegratedps.ballymena.ni.sch.uk.  I absolutely loved 

seeing Adam’s rainbow pic on our facebook page and Cooper is even 

Love Ballymena famous! 😊 Well done boys! If you look carefully on 

the school facebook page in the comments section, you might also 

spot Sienna and her rainbow picture! 💖 

Now that the Easter holidays are upon us, I would like to wish you all 

a very fun filled Easter and I hope the Easter bunny is very very 

good to you! Hopefully it won’t be too long until I get the chance to 

catch up with you and hear your news in person but in the meantime 

definitely drop me an email to the school email account to let me 

know how you’re getting on and I will stay in touch too via our class 

page. Happy Easter to each and every one of you and your families. 

Take care and stay safe! 

Sending lots of love from Mrs Horan xo 
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